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POOL HORSES REQUIRED 
2017 AUSTRALIAN INTERSCHOOL CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
Queensland is hosting the Australian Interschool Championships at the Toowoomba Showgrounds this year and 
needs to provide interstate riders the opportunity to compete.  Classes will be held in jumping, dressage, combined 
training and show horse. 
 

 
QLD riders had the opportunity in Perth to ride pool horses be part of the experience. 
 

EVENT DATES:  26th September to 29th September 2017 
 
WHY LOAN YOUR HORSE?  

 Queensland has fielded large teams of riders at previous competitions throughout Australia and has 
in the past used horses provided by owners in Western Australia.  Parents, coaches, riders and 
team managers were consistently impressed with the quality of the horses provided to our riders.  
Let’s return this hospitality by providing great horses and ponies for the Western Australia, Tasmania  
and Northern Territory riders who will compete in Queensland this year. 

 Have your horse compete at a National level with a Junior rider. 

 Support the development and expand the experience of your riders that are future of equestrian 
sport. 

 Owners will be paid for the use of their horse or pony. 

 If your horse is not currently registered with EA, it will need to be registered. 

WHERE TO FIND MORE INFORMATION. 
 

 Send an email request to pccoggan@bordernet.com.au  

 Or contact Cindy Coggan 0427 177 049  


